
11/12/2018 

DR Kerri Kerri Clare 
3 Griffiths st ST 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
kdawnie@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2018/1708 - 197 Sydney Road FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

The development is too dense for this area. It will ruin the low level surrounding buildings. This 
is incompatible with the heritage of this neighbourhood & does not comply with communal 
living, car spaces & minimum accomodation. There has been no community consultation. 

Sent: 11/12/2018 8:06:07 PM
Subject: Online Submission


